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Suzelle Ellappen-Parumal

From: Chevy Smith <chevy@enviropro.co.za>

Sent: Thursday, 08 December 2016 12:59 PM

To: fj@jasat.co.za

Cc: dustin@enviropro.co.za; 'Suzelle Ellappen-Parumal'

Subject: RE: Notice of Application - extension of Bombay Road- Pietermaritzburg

Attachments: Bombay Road - Preliminary Plan.pdf; Bombay Road BAR.pdf

Hi Farouk,  

 

Thanks for your email and comments. I have attached the proposed layout and our Draft Basic Assessment for your 

review and comment.  

 

Let me know if you have any additional comments.  

 

Kind Regards 

Chevy Smith  

 
Cell                 072 202 0956 

Phone             031 765 2942 

Fax                  086 549 0342 

E-mail              chevy@enviropro.co.za 

 

From: Suzelle Ellappen-Parumal [mailto:suzelle@enviropro.co.za]  

Sent: 06 December 2016 12:03 PM 

To: 'Dustin Bell' <dustin@enviropro.co.za> 

Cc: Chevy Smith <chevy@enviropro.co.za> 

Subject: FW: Notice of Application - extension of Bombay Road- pietermaritzburg 

 
FYI 

 

 

From: Farouk [mailto:fj@jasat.co.za]  

Sent: 06 December 2016 11:21 AM 

To: admin@enviropro.co.za 
Cc: 'Goldline Investments' 

Subject: RE: Notice of Application - extension of Bombay Road- pietermaritzburg 

 

Dear Sir 
 
Your notice of application or environmental and water use authorisation refers. 
 
Kindly register us acting on behalf of Montys Motors 268 Ohrtmann Road, as interested parties. 
 
Please note that the road reserve was expropriated from my late dad 30 years ago and it is of 
interest to us to ensure that road widening takes place as soon as possible as traffic buildup at the 
corner of Manchester and new Greytown Road is exceeding the capacity. 
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I always believed and was told that the expropriation was for the Western corridor from Bombay 
Road via Manchester Road via Ortmann Road to the Western suburbs . 
 
Please acknowledge. 
 
 

 
 

"Farouk Jasat" 

N.B. New Email Address : farouk@jasat.co.za/ fj@jasat.co.za 

   

Tel: (033) 342 0191  * 18 PRINCE EDWARD STREET *  PIETERMARITZBURG 

Mobile: 083 786 2272 Fax: (033) 342 7524  

Postal Address: PO Box 8128 * CUMBERWOOD * 3235 

 

From: Goldline Investments [mailto:goldline.inv@gmail.com]  

Sent: 06 December 2016 09:26 AM 

To: Farouk 
Subject: Fwd: Notice of Application 

 

Salaams 

 

Please see emails below. Mr Akoo will call and discuss with you. 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

Sima 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Goldline Investments <goldline.inv@gmail.com> 

Date: Thu, Dec 1, 2016 at 3:40 PM 

Subject: Re: Notice of Application 

To: Tony Whitfield <Tones_56@hotmail.com> 

Good day Tony 

 

Mr Akoo received the attached Notice of Apllication via post. 

 

He would like you to have a look at this and please advise. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Sima 

 

 


